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Ranelagh Primary School Newsletter 
Corporation Street, Stratford. E15 3DN                 

Tel.: 0208 534 4364          
info@ranelagh.ttlt.academy  

Dates for 

Your Diary 
 
 
 
 
 

  
Parenting 

Workshops 
 

 
 
 

World Book Day   
Friday 5th March 

2021 

 
Sports Relief/ 
Red Nose Day  
Friday 19th March 

2021 
   

Easter Holiday 
Children break up 

on Thursday 1st 
April 2021- Children 

to return on 
Monday 19th April 

2021 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Word of 
the week 

    

Lent 

 

Three Billy Goats Gruff   
Who is that trip-trapping over my bridge? 
 
Year 1 were puppeteers this week - with their very own version of the Three Billy 
Goats Gruff 
 

A Message from the Head 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
For some year groups, the playgrounds where you drop off and pick up your children 
will be changed. Again this is to reduce the amount of adults in the playground at one 
time. A letter will be sent with more information next week. 
 
There does seem to be light at the end of the tunnel, and the risk assessment will 
change as circumstances change. But for now, Ranelagh are adopting a cautious 
approach to protect your children, yourselves and your community. 

 
Wednesday 3rd 
March at 10am 

We are really excited to welcome back all the children of 
Ranelagh on Monday 8th March. This week I, along with the 
senior leaders, have been working hard on making sure that your 
children can return as safely as possible. One of the risks that we 
need your help with is when dropping off and picking up the 
children. This is when there are lots of people around at the same 
time. We are going to insist that all adults wear a mask when 
entering the playground, that you keep a 2 metre distance from 
other adults and that, once you have dropped off your child to 
their teacher,  you leave the playground. This will help in making 
sure that anyone who could have the virus does not pass it on.   
 

 
Monday 8th   

March 2021 all 
children return 

to school 



Newsletter 2 

Our Remarkable Certificate Winners 
 

Class Name Name 

NAM Gerda Shyon 

NPM Zayaan Ramzi 

RG6 Latim-Gen Kiana 

RG8 Dhurba  Zahra  

1G2 Caty Bella 

1G3 Vanessza Isabella 

2M7 Shabiha Denis 

2M6 Aliyah Daniel 

3M2 Brooklyn Torrae 

3M4 Samah  Gabriel  

4T4 Alexandru  Nariyah 

4T3 Jude Simrita 

5T9 Faris Clara 

5T6 Khairah Talha 

6T5 Shabila Emmanuel 

6T8 Krasimir Maria 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

  

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
  

 

Be the best parent that you can be! 
 
•    Fed up of dealing with temper tantrums? 
 
• Find yourself constantly repeating the same 
instructions to your child? 
 
•     Feel that your children are not listening to you? 
 
•     Craving for a bit of peace at home? 
 
If so… 
 
Grab yourself a cup of tea and come and join our virtual 
parenting sessions. 
 
A chance to share your experiences and learn about the 
different, yet simple ways, you can achieve harmony in 
your household! 
 
Session 2 Wednesday 3rd March 10 -11 am 
 
The link for the workshops will be texted nearer the 
time of the session. 
 
Looking forward to seeing you there. 
Mrs Patel and Mrs Sheikh  

World Book Day 
 
 
 
  

Ranelagh loves books - and so it goes without 
saying that Ranelagh loves celebrating World 

Book Day.  On Friday 5th March, Ranelagh will 
be asking the children to dress up as their 

favourite book character.   

Children will be able to show 
their costumes during the Friday 
Celebration assembly. Please 
use what you have around the 
house just like Mrs Lawrenson 
and Miss Welburn did last year. 


